



ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
You are invited to attend our Annual

General Meeting. 
Where: Burnavon Centre, Cookstown     
When: Thursday 14th September    

 @ 2pm
Everyone Welcome!

HALLOWEEN PARTIES
Maghera - Thursday 26th Oct 10am-11.30am
Cookstown - Friday 27th Oct 10am - 11.30am

CHRISTMAS PARTIES
Maghera - Thursday 14th Dec 10am - 11.30am
Cookstown Leisure Centre - Friday 15th Dec

10am -11.30am

Gold Surestart - :Loy Buildings, Top Floor, 18-24 Loy Street, Cookstown, BT80 8PE

Tel: 028 867 69994 |  Email: info@goldsurestart.org.uk  
Website: www.goldsurestart.org.uk  |  App: School Jotter  

Facebook: Gold Community Partnership Surestart

Autumn Newsletter 2023
It’s that time of year again where we look forward to settling back into a routine with school and
nurseries returning. In our Autumn newsletter, we have celebrated the success of our Summer
programmes, including our Let's Plays, Little Bakers, and Tot's that Bop. There are also some

lovely pictures of our families enjoying the programmes on offer and we hope to see lots of you
back, along with some new faces in the coming months.  Please take some time to read through our
newsletter to see some of the new programmes on offer as well as some old favourites. We hope
all our children who have moved on from our Developmental Programmes have settled into their
new playgroups and are doing well. We will be welcoming our new children starting in September.

 As our thoughts turn to Christmas we wish to advise our families that we endeavour to offer
support and signposting as families struggle with the cost of living crisis, please contact any of our

team for confidential support. 
Claire & Mary Project Managers 

MEET THE ADMIN TEAM

L-R (Clare: Administrator, Deborah & Rosi:
Secretarial Assistants, & Avril: Finance

Manager)

We are the first point of
contact when you phone or call﻿

into the office and we are happy
to help with any of your queries

and questions regarding our
services. We look forward to

assisting you in the near future.





What's On?
S C H E D U L E  O F  E V E N T S

Remember all of our programmes, classes & events are completely FREE to
registered G-old Community Partnership SureStart Families - call us on 028 867

69994 to register!

Call 028 867
69994 to book






What's On?
S C H E D U L E  O F  E V E N T S

Call 028 867
69994 to book




Parenting Week celebrates the important role parents
play in their children's lives and happens every

October. This year (2023) Parenting Week will be from
Monday 16th - Friday 20th October.

Keep an eye on our social media for more Parenting
Week info!



What's On?
S C H E D U L E  O F  E V E N T S

Call 028 867
69994 to book






BUMPS TO BABIES is an Antenatal
information session that is open to everyone
including non SureStart families. and is
delivered by Helen (Mid Wife) and Sarah
(SLT). We look at topics such as brain
development, bonding with your baby and
communication development, keeping a healthy
body and mind during pregnancy, tips for
labour and birth and support once your baby
arrives.

LET'S PLAY is a fun and stimulating
environment where children aged 0-4 and their
parents can come and engage in developmental
appropriate activities which help to improve
the child's holistic development. Let's Play

gives Parents/carer the opportunity to engage
with their children and help them to develop

new skills through play.

More information about our
programmes..




Call us on 028 867 69994 for more information
on any of our programmes

Cook it! is a nutrition programme that has been developed for
use in local communities in Northern Ireland.

The programme offers hands-on, practical experience of
cooking and preparing food, as well as improving knowledge

of healthy eating and food safety on a budget.



Mindfulness Colouring
Take a few moments to calm your mind

For the
Grown Ups






Time to Colour!For the
Little
People






Say Cheese!
A  S E L E C T I O N  O F  P I C T U R E S  F R O M  R E C E N T  E V E N T S  &

P R O G R A M M E S  

Thank you for taking the time to read our newsletter and to all our families,
partners and commissioners for their continued support of

 G-old Community Partnership SureStart services 


